
 

    Christ the Answer the Hopelessness 

              PRAYER POINTS 

Thank you for praying for the needs of Eastern Europe and Russia. We 
look forward to sharing how God is answering your prayers!  

1. We are excited about how God has opened doors for HIM to enter 
into Slovakia. We are opening a transition house to help older 
orphans who are being forced out of government orphanages, yet 
who are not prepared to do so. Pray that God would give the 
missionaries wisdom for all the decisions that need to be made as 
they get ready to open this New Horizons Center. 

2. Natasha, the director of the New Horizons Center in Slovakia, is 
dealing with the hassles of getting a visa. Pray that she would 
receive the necessary paperwork quickly.  

3. Ed and Heather Durham have returned to the United States this 
month for deputation. Pray for safety as they drive many miles over 
the coming months. Pray also that they will be able to raise a 
significant amount of needed funds. 

4. In Hungary the Durhams have an effective hospital ministry. They 
have turned over the direction of this ministry to a Hungarian man 
while they travel throughout the United States.  Ed and Heather are 
confident that he is up to the task, but he needs God's help.  Pray 
for God to give him wisdom. 

       Christ the Answer the Hopelessness 

         PRAYER POINTS 

Thank you for praying for the needs of Eastern Europe and Russia. We 
look forward to sharing how God is answering your prayers!  

1. We are excited about how God has opened doors for HIM to enter 
into Slovakia. We are opening a transition house to help older 
orphans who are being forced out of government orphanages to 
live on their own, yet who are not prepared to do so. Pray that God 
would give the missionaries wisdom for all the decisions that need 
to be made as they get ready to open this New Horizons Center. 

2. Natasha, the director of the New Horizons Center in Slovakia, is 
dealing with the hassles of getting a visa. Pray that she would 
receive the necessary paperwork quickly.  

3. Ed and Heather Durham have returned to the United States this 
month for deputation. Pray for safety as they drive many miles over 
the coming months. Pray also that they will be able to raise a 
significant amount of needed funds. 

4. In Hungary the Durhams have an effective hospital ministry. They 
have turned over the direction of this ministry to a Hungarian man 
while they travel throughout the United States.  Ed and Heather are 
confident that he is up to the task, but he needs God's help.  Pray 
for God to give him wisdom.

For more information contact Hope International Missions 
feaministries.org  | 772-546-1113 

For more information contact Hope International Missions 
feaministries.org  | 772-546-1113 


